SNUPPS
Standardized Nuclear Unit
Power Plant System

5 Choke Cherry Road
Rockville, Marylznd 20850
(301) 869-8010

March 23, 1983
SLNRC 83-017 FI.E: 0491.3.1

SUBJ: SNUPPS QA Progre«. for Design
and Construction

Mr. Hargld R. Denton, Director
Office of muclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dockets: STN 50-482, STN 50-483

Dear Mr. Denton:

By copy of this letter, we are forwarding to tne NRC, Attention Terry
Harpster, Chief, Quality Assurance Branch, a copy of Revision 6 to the
subject QA program document. This revision provides a routine update
of the structures of the SNUPPS project organizations.

The changes described in the enclosure do not reduce the commitments on
the part of either SNUPPS utility to the QA Program description for
safety-related activities previously accepted by the NRC.

Controlled copies 0 this revision will be forwarded to regional I/E
offices in accordance with standard distribution practices.

Very truly yours,

vy

S. J. Seiken

RPW/dck/8b16
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